
Weekly Newsletter 

February 9, 2024 
Praying, Learning, Serving 

Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

A great prophet has arisen in our 

midst, God has visited his people. 

Luke 7:16 

 

Feb. 14—Ash Wednesday/4th 
Gr. Mass @9AM 

Feb. 19—President’s Day/No 
School 

Feb. 21—4th Gr. Mass @9AM & 
School Board Mtg. @6:15PM 

Feb. 23—Gifts of the Spirit Awards & Reception 
@8:25AM 

Feb.27—Birthday Cookie Day/Class Pictures 

Feb. 28—2nd Gr. Mass @9AM 

Mar. 6—1st Gr. Mass @9AM 

Mar. 7—GA Meeting @5:30PM in the cafeteria 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to order your school yearbooks before 

April 1st. You can find information how to order on 

our school website:  https://ascs-pk6.org/yearbook/ 

MISSOULA CHILDREN’S THEATRE 

Missoula Children’s Theatre is scheduled for April 
and we are still looking for a school family to offer to 
host two female members of the Tour Team. They 
need accommodation for 7 nights (Sunday to Sun-
day) April 21-28. They need a private room each and 
one has a pet allergy. If you might be interested in 
hosting please contact Carrie Boulton 
at cboulton@ascs-pk6.org for more information.  

https://ascs-pk6.org/yearbook/
mailto:cboulton@ascs-pk6.org

